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2020 has been, for many, one of the most challenging years in memory. All of us have been impacted
in one way or another by the COVID-19 pandemic and the economic toll it has taken on our city, our
region, and our country. Many people lost their jobs, companies have been pushed to the brink, and
those who were already without felt even more pain as it was harder to get them the help that they
needed. People have lost loved ones and we have all felt farther apart from one another.

It is during times such as this that the need to give back to our community and those in need is even
more important than ever. In its 166th year, Butzel Long continues to partner with those in our
communities who need the most help or those who can most help us give back. Below are only some
of the ways that the Butzel Long Charitable Trust has attempted to do its part in helping our
community heal in the past year. If you would like to work with us in 2021 as we continue to give back,
please contact us at trust@butzel.com.

● Backpack Giveaway
● Make-A-Wish
● Butzel Donates over 15,000 Meals
● Lighthouse of Southeast Michigan
● Salvation Army
● St. Vincent de Paul Detroit
● Detroit Promise
● Butzel Long Sponsors College Scholarships
● Vista Maria
● Turning Point Shelter
● Miracle League
● Urban Hockey League
● Focus Hope Adopt-a-Family Christmas
● Pope Francis Warming Center
● Detroit Chamber Winds and Strings' Holiday Brass Concert
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